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Size Rooms Bedrooms Bathrooms Floor

60.00 m2 3 2 1 1
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Office Real Estate MINT Property is pleased to
introduce you to rent a comfortable three-room
apartment located on the street Cegielniana.
Powierzhcni ​​apartment of 60 m2 is situated on the
first floor in the low block.

The apartment consists of living room which opens onto
a balcony, kitchen, bedroom, third room acting as room
for the baby or the office to work.

The apartment is fully furnished and equipped with
appliances. A kitchenette with a m. In.
fridge-freezer, induction hob, oven, extractor hood,
microwave. The bathroom has a bath and shower with
washing machine. In addition, a separate toilet. In a
large hall, two large closets in the building. In
July, B. R. apartment refreshed and painted.

Great apartment for a family. Convenient arrangement
of rooms, spacious rooms with plenty of space for
children to have fun and to meet with family or
friends.

Around the full infrastructure of retail and service,
the bus stops MPK, shopping mall, banks, schools,
church. To the city center 3 minutes walk, near the
bike path, Rzeszów boulevards, green areas and
entertainment hall - sports Podpormie.

The rental price is 1800 zł + rent approx. $ 500 + 200
electricity
Schedule a presentation:
Agent responsible: Mateusz Piziurny
Dane agenta:
Mateusz Piziurny

533325225 mateusz@mintproperty.pl


